Tamara Brown Municipal Clerk



Robert J. Brown Mayor

Phone 732 776-7224

Fax 732 776-8906

To:

All Borough Employees

From: Tammy Brown, Municipal Clerk/Payroll Clerk

Date: January 1, 2019

Re:

Pay Period of January 1-January 15, 2019

Council voted 4-2 to table Resolution 2019-17, Permitting Pre-Payment of Certain Items. This resolution included payment of payroll, therefore we will be unable to process payroll for January 15, 2019.

Please plan accordingly. We truly apologize for the inconvenience caused.